

Seacole Building 2 Marsham Street London SW1P 4DF United Kingdom



Ms Fiona Marshall
Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee
UN Economic Commission for Europe
Environment Division
Palais des Nations
CH-1211 Geneva 10
Switzerland

12 September 2022

Dear Ms Marshall,

Re: Communication ACCC/C/2017/150

I write with reference to your letter of 1 July 2022, setting out questions from the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee regarding the above communication.

Please find attached our written response to question 14, which constitutes the comments of the UK on the Communicant's reply received on 31 August 2022.

I would be grateful if you could confirm safe receipt of this response.

We look forward to attending the hearing on this communication on 14 September.

Yours sincerely,

Justine Solomons-Moat

UK Focal Point

Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs

UK Government

